MOTION – January 31, 2023

Moved by Joe Horneck Seconded by

Whereas residents continue to raise traffic safety as a top priority; and

Whereas pedestrian crossings are an important part of achieving our strategic pillar of becoming a transit oriented city and attaining Vision Zero for Mississauga;

Whereas staff have identified 14 pedestrian crossings throughout the city in need of crossovers or traffic signaling which they can address this year without addition staff;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED

"That \$1.2 million be added to the 2023 capital budget for city-wide pedestrian bridges, funded from the Canada Community Building Fund (Reserve Fund #35182)"

Thank you, Joe